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Dear colleagues, 

We are proudly announcing that your abstract titled Factors Associated with Chronic Energy Deficiency Among Pregnant 
Women In Padang, Indonesia is accepted to be presented at the Andalas International Public Health Conference 2017, for oral 
presentation. 

Congratulations to the authors/submitters of the selected abstracts who will be invited to the Andalas International Public 
Health Conference 2017 "Improving Health Promotion and Disease Prevention Strategies for Health Development Agenda of 
SDGs", to be held during September 6-7, 2017 in Padang, Indonesia.    

Please note that there are 2 types of presentations; 1 ) oral presentation (to be published in BMC Public Health) and 2) poster 
display (to be published in Proceeding Book with ISBN). The Conference Secretariat will inform the submitter of the abstracts 
regarding several revisions which are required for publication standard around August 25, 2017.  

Prior to the main conference, participants are also invited to attend pre-conference workshops on September 5, 2017. 
Participants are also invited to join the field trip on September 8, 2017 to enjoy the beautiful views of West Sumatera 
Province, Indonesia. 

It is recommended that you take this letter along with you for visa application, if visa is necessary. 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to all submitters for your contribution to the Andalas 
International Public Health Conference 2017. We do very much hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and confirm 
your participation by registering on the conference website at conference.fkm.unand.ac.id. Should you have any inquiries, 
please contact the conference secretariat at aiphc.unand@gmail.com. We look forward to meeting you in Padang soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Defriman Djafri, PhD     Ade Suzana Eka Putri, PhD 

Dean of Faculty of Public Health                                           Chairman of AIPHC 2017 

Andalas University 
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